
 

We would like to inform our citizens that the Ministry of Education of the Azerbaijan Republic doesWe would like to inform our citizens that the Ministry of Education of the Azerbaijan Republic does
not cooperate with any company in the study abroad field, particularly within the “State Program onnot cooperate with any company in the study abroad field, particularly within the “State Program on
study of Azeri youth abroad for the years 2007-2015” and does not bear any responsibility for thestudy of Azeri youth abroad for the years 2007-2015” and does not bear any responsibility for the
activities of these companies.activities of these companies.

We advice to students pursuing higher education abroad and their parents inquire directly toWe advice to students pursuing higher education abroad and their parents inquire directly to
foreign universities to receive full information on admission procedures. Citizensforeign universities to receive full information on admission procedures. Citizens
suffered financially and emotionally as a result of the cooperation with any local company can directlysuffered financially and emotionally as a result of the cooperation with any local company can directly
apply to the relevant authorities. apply to the relevant authorities. 
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